
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

22/11/2021 

 

RE: Parent Governor Election Letter  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The closing date for nominations for our parent governor vacancy passed on 16 November 2021.   

Two nominations have been received and the governing board is delighted by the response to the 

parent governor election. 

Due to a recent change in circumstances, we do now have two vacancies currently available, so we 

are pleased to announce that both candidates are to be welcomed onto the governing body of 

Norwood School. 

Your new parent governors are Samantha Freeman and Rumana Jeffreys who take up office for a 4 

year term. 

 

We very much look forward to working with them to support school to continue to move forward 

and develop. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Lisa Andrews - Chair of Governors  

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   
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